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New Scripture Union Group 
On Wednesday lunchtime our new SU group is starting.  Come along for games, discussion 
and free donuts!  Open to all year groups.  Please bring your lunch.  Location - Room 13. 
SU Group 
 

Please note that from week beginning 13 November 2023 
 

NO PRACTICAL COOKERY WILL BE ALLOWED TO LEAVE THE CLASSROOM  

 

Cookery can be collected during the first 10 minutes of lunchtime, after that the classroom doors will 

be locked. 

Cookery can also be collected at the end of the school day, any cookery not collected will be disposed 

of. 

Students MUST NOT ask out of class early to collect cookery at either interval or lunchtime, if you do 

then you will be issued with a time back.  

Please follow these instructions to avoid future sanctions being imposed. 

 

Mrs Kinloch (Acting PT Home Economics) 

 

 

NATIONAL 5 HISTORY STUDY SUPPORT Room 24 
3:30- 4:15pm 

Tuesday 7th November Explain Skill 

Tuesday 14th November Compare Skill 

Tuesday 21st November How Fully Skill 

Tuesday 28th November Evaluate the Usefulness Skill 

Tuesday 5th December To What Extent Skill 

Tuesday 12th December Drop in Session- bring an SQA question 
or topic you need help with 

Monday 18th December National 5 Prelim 8.40-10.10 

 
 
NEW CLUB IN PENICUIK  
YOUTH ACTIVITIES IN PENICUIK 
Art Club (S1-S6) 
Monday from 4pm-5.30pm (Starts 13th November for 6 weeks) 
@ Ladywood Leisure Centre 
Everyone welcome no matter what your Art ability is. See Google classroom post for more 
information. 
Thanks Mrs Wood 
 
DANCE CLUB 
Due to popular demand, Dance Club is back and running on a Tuesday afterschool in the Old 
Gym - 3:30-4:20pm.  Dance club is open to everyone who may/may not have danced before 
across all year groups. Our sports leaders will be leading the club - Abbi Marshall and Chloe 
Aitken so if you would like more information, please see one of the seniors or Miss Tavakoli.  
Hope to see you there!  
Miss Tavakoli  
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RAG BAG 
To help raise funds for the work that the Eco Group does with the garden could you please 
bring in any old clothes that are no longer wanted or needed.   
These then get sent off and turned into "new" clothes for those that are in need. 
If you have any please bring them in at any time to Mr Berry in Room 23 and I will arrange 
storage ahead of our next collection. 
My thanks in advance. 
Mr Berry  
 


